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and I really seriously question if these additional expendi­
tures and this expansion are truly needed. Now if we were 
denying educational opportunity for anyone in this state 
I would be the first to lead the parade to make sure every­
one had equal educational opportunity but I really really do 
not believe that is the case in the State of Nebraska today 
and I challenge anyone to prove to me that that is the case 
in the City of Omaha today. Of all places Omaha has as much 
educational opportunity as, more, than other areas of the 
state. So this is an ill-advised amendment or I mean an ill-
advised concept and the amendment will straighten it out.
So I urge you to...

SPEAKER MARVEL: You have thirty seconds.

SENATOR DWORAK: ...to support the amendment, to correct the
situation and to stop what will be Just a parade of requests 
coming in in subsequent years for every attendance center, 
for every campus requesting similar permission for academic 
transfer of courses.

SENATOR CLARK: The question before the House is the adop­
tion of the Dworak amendment. All those in favor vote aye, 
all those opposed vote nay.

CLERK: Senator Clark voting no.

SENATOR CLARK: Have you all voted? Once more, have you all
voted? Record the vote.

CLERK: 26 ayes, 12 nays on adoption of Senator Dworak’s
amendment, Mr. President.

SENATOR CLARK: The motion is adopted. What is the next motion?

CLERK: Mr. President, I have nothing further on the bill.

SENATOR CLARK: Senator Koch.

SENATOR KOCH: Mr. Chairman, I move to advance LB 320 to E & R
initial as amended.
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